
A P R I L - 2 0 2 3

Our Furry Friends are Back at the ADT!

We are thrilled that our friends from Alliance of Therapy Dogs have started making twice
monthly trips to our day training program. These visits include therapy dogs spending
time in each activity room to give the participants the opportunity to engage with the
dogs and their handlers. As you can see from the pictures above, everyone is enjoying
special moments with some very special animals!

Volunteer Group Spotlight

A BIG thank you to Episcopal School of Jacksonville (ESJ) for
providing the opportunity for exercise and fun during your volunteer
outing to our campus! The ESJ students played tennis with participants
at our day training program and made time to take a tour of our campus
to learn more about our programs and services. We appreciate your
support!

At the end of March, the Wolfson High School
National Honors Society completed a workday at
our campus that included pressure washing,
cleaning, and sprucing up the sensory garden to
make it more accessible for wheelchair users.
Thank you to all 43 students for spending a
Saturday morning with us!

Golfers, Sponsors & Volunteers - THANK YOU!

Thank you to our sponsors, golfers and volunteers for making
the 22nd Angelwood Golf Classic a success! Firehouse Subs
was our Title Angel again this year and provided delicious box
lunches for the golfers and volunteers. The day concluded with
an awards ceremony where the top three teams were
announced. Congratulation to the winning team of Duffy
Kopriva, Randy Marshall, Marielle Scarborough, and Brandon
Thompson! A special thank you to the staff at The Golf Club at
South Hampton for making this such a fun event!

Check Out More Pictures
Here! 

https://www.facebook.com/media/set/?vanity=Angelwoodjax&set=a.592892469551029&notif_id=1680214587113392&notif_t=feedback_reaction_generic&ref=notif


Parents' Night Out

This past month we hosted a Parents' Night Out event for
school aged children and their siblings. The evening included
time for the children to interact with each other, play fun games,
and participate in a craft project. While the children were being
cared for by our staff, parents had the opportunity to take a
break from their caregiving duties. A fun time was had by all!

We are looking forward to our next Parents' Night Out event
scheduled for Friday, April 21st! Please see below for details and instructions on how to
register your child(ren).

More Information
Here! 
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